JUST CHRISTIANS MISSIONS March-April 2018 Mission Update





Gary & Deborah Dull 258 Edward Beck Rd. Mocksville, NC 27028 tsplants@yadtel.net

Taking the gospel to the local community and abroad. Mark 16:15

LOCAL MISSION WORK

We are having a **DEMENTIA WORKSHOP** on the 19th of
May at North Main building in
Mocksville. If you would like to
attend please contact me to
register. This workshop will be
open to the public.

Dementia Training for Caregivers

May 19 10am—2pm
Are you earing for a loved
one with Dementia?
If so, we invite you to attend
this special seminar hosted at
North Main Street Church of Christ
605 North Main Street Mocksville, NC 27028
Register by calling Gary Dull 336-492-5317
*** It is crucial that you preregister because
materials need to be ordered ahead of time

for each attendee ***

CAROLINA BIBLE CAMP

I have signed up to teach weeks 3 and 7 and plan to be out there some every week. If you or your congregation can help send a kid to camp, please contact the camp.

THE WORK IN VIRGINIA

SOUTH BOSTON, VIRGINIA

I was privileged to speak in South Boston, VA on April 22. I gave a report on our work and brought the Sunday morning sermon. Around the corner from the church building was one of Deborah's Stores that she over saw as an area supervisor. We stopped to get gas and visit



for a few moments and we were thrilled to have Rickey Newbill, the manager of the store, attend worship service with us. Always good to see an old friend ...Donna Bunn.

STUART VIRGINIA

We are growing in Stuart, VA. There are several young people starting to attend services. Left to Right: Shyann, Kyle, Heather, Sean, Brianna. Dylan in front. Two



young ladies,
Shyann & Heather,
have been regular to
the worship for a
while. They are
excited to go to
Carolina Bible Camp
this summer. And
we are getting them
signed up to make
that happen.

Travel.... Travel.... And more travel....

Driving Ms Deborah...Shoulder surgery had her unable to drive for several weeks...so it was back an forth to the Cardiac and Orthopedic rehab 3 days a week and as of today she is doing better than before the surgery. Both her heart and shoulder are improving with the goal of being able to go back overseas on mission trips. She has been venturing out to increase her



stamina. Prayers still needed!!!



The preachers wife retreat...I took Deborah to Mt. City to meet up with Heather Ferguson and Megan Stewart for the trip to Big Reedy Camp in KY. That was her first big trip with out me since all the heart problems started

last June and she did well.







Freed Hardeman

here we come...Our grandson Logan is considering this as his next stop in life so we visited the campus and SO much has changed since we were there 42 years ago. Deborah caught up with Jill Wilson, they went to high school together (her husband is the CFO of Freed). The excitement was not over ... on the trip home we stopped and saw Sandra Wheaton Welty one of Deborah's high school teachers from Christian

Home & Bible School.





Surprise!!!At the end of the trip Deborah caught up with an old friend William Jordan who now attends Ashville Hwy COC.

OTHER NEWS

I continue to preach two Sundays a month at Stuart, VA. Tim Horton preaches the other two. While Deborah was at the retreat, I preached in Statesville, NC at the Abilene congregation. It is always a pleasure to do this. Then I traveled to the Mountain View congregation in TN and worshiped with them. Then to Hampton, TN to pick up Deborah. And back Sunday night to Mocksville. What a day!

I have been filling in some on Wednesday nights at North Main (while they look for a pulpit preacher). I just finished a three lesson series on worship. Deborah and I were able to attend the Carolina lectures in April. The speakers were wonderful and it was very uplifting.

We are still having our Monday night class. We just finished James and will be starting a study on 1 Peter. Come if you are in the neighborhood. It starts at 7:00pm.

I have found a good place to pick up a bible study: the local library. If you sit there on a regular basis the word will get around.

A WONDERFUL CHRISTIAN BROTHER



Charles Stagall of Stuart,
VA passed from this world
on April 29, 2018. Charles
had become a hard
worker in the local
congregation. It was
wonderful to see the new
life in him as he worked.
Charles was a humble
man and concerned for
others' souls.

Cary Ladies Day

Deborah, D'Lea McDaniel and Joanna Darnall were able to attend. Joanna caught up

with an old friend, Jan Burns. It was a lovely day.





Overseeing Eldership North Main Street Mocksville, NC

Financial Statement March-April 2018

CONTRIBUTIONS for 2 Months

DISTRIBUTIONS for 2 Months

 Dull's Support
 1000.00

 Work Fund
 850.00

Your Workers Together in Christ, *Gary & Deborah Dull*